
Halliburton Awarded Integrated Services Contract from Chevron for Shale Natural Gas Exploration in
Poland

July 13, 2011

HOUSTON, Jul 13, 2011 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Halliburton (NYSE: HAL) announced today that it has been awarded a contract from Chevron for
integrated services for shale natural gas exploration in Poland.

Work on Chevron Polska's initial shale gas exploration drilling program is expected to begin in the fourth quarter and the contract award is for three
years, with extension opportunities. Halliburton services to be provided will include drilling services, mud logging, cementing, coiled tubing, slickline
services,well testing, completion and hydraulic fracturing. Halliburton will support the project with project management services.

"Halliburton is committed to delivering the same industry-leading expertise and service for shale gas projects in Europe as we are delivering every day
in North America," said Brady Murphy, Halliburton senior vice president, Europe/West Africa Region. "We have invested early in Poland, and we have
the people and the technologies in place to support this growing market."

ABOUT HALLIBURTON

Founded in 1919, Halliburton is one of the world's largest providers of products and services to the energy industry. With more than 60,000 employees
in approximately 80 countries, the company serves the upstream oil and gas industry throughout the lifecycle of the reservoir - from locating
hydrocarbons and managing geological data, to drilling and formation evaluation, well construction and completion, and optimizing production through
the life of the field. Visit the company's website at http://www.halliburton.com.
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